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MISIONEROS A MEXICO

March 9, 2022

Dear Gospel partners,

Here in Mexico, people are overcome by darkness, but thank God that the heavier
the darkness, the brighter the Light shines (Jn. 8:12). At Hope House, we have seen
how the lives of men like Pedro, Juan Carlos, and Polo are being rescued from the
darkness of substance abuse. We celebrate days of victory that Christ is giving them
through His Gospel.

Good problems & future vision

The three men above just completed a new bunk bed that they had to make in order
to accommodate the new men who are coming into Hope House on a weekly basis.
We rejoice to be at max capacity, seeing God deliver men from alcoholism, as well
as addictions to crystal meth and cocaine.

As the work grows, we have seen that a place is needed to house more recovering
addicts. Our goal is to build a facility to serve 50 men as soon as we have the

funds.

To purchase the land and build the facility, we are attempting to raise $47,000.
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We have mentioned this need to several supporting
churches, and rejoice to tell you that so far, almost
$29,000 has come in.

If 19 more churches would donate $1,000 each
toward the new Hope House facility, we could
purchase the land and build it!

What are the benefits of this project?
[0 RECOVERY: The men currently at Hope
House would participate in the construction, occupying their mind, giving them
a sense of ownership, and strengthening their recovery.

[J FACILITY FOR LADIES: The current facility we rent would become Hope
House for Women, for which there is a great need, but currently we turn them
away for lack of a facility.

[J EXPANSION ACROSS MEXICO: At the new facility, we’d also construct a
central office for our Hope Group staff, helping us to train others and expand
Hope Group throughout Mexico and beyond.

Church Plant | Fall 2022
We also rejoice to announce that in the area, we plan to plant “Iglesia Biblica
Bautista Esperanza” (Hope Bible Baptist Church) in the Fall, in the area of the new

facility. Starting a church of once-broken, new creatures will be amazing! (2 Cor.
5:17)

How can we partner?

Thanks for your interest in seeing addicts here in Mexico get transformed by the
Gospel. If you'd like to contribute to the new facility for Hope House, you can make
the check out to “Fundamentos Familiares”, and send it to:

1751 Overcreek Circle
Winston-Salem, NC 27127 (It is the address to our Treasurer, Jon Harman)
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